
Do you have a child that has or may have a specific literacy difficulty (Dyslexia)? 

Join members of Wolverhampton’s Specialist Learning Support (SLS) team to find out more 

about Wolverhampton’s Position Statement and what it means for children and young 

people in Wolverhampton with a Specific Literacy Difficulty. 

We are seeking your views on a proposed Position Statement about Specific Literacy 

Difficulties (Dyslexia) to ensure that it is accessible and achieves its intended purpose. 

There are two opportunities to find out more and share your views: 

1) A face to face workshop:

o at Cherry Street SEND and Sensory Hub, Cherry Street, Wolverhampton,

WV3 0QW

o on Thursday 5th June from 9:30am – 11.00am

Click here to book your ticket or use the QR code: 

2) An online session:

o Via MS Teams

o On Tuesday 17th June from 5.00pm – 6.00pm

Click here to book your online ticket or use the QR 

code:  

DYSLEXIA

https://www.wolverhampton.gov.uk/education-and-schools/specialist-learning-support
https://eequ.org/book/dyslexia-position-statement-workshop-with-cherry-street-send-and-sensory-hub-with-send-early-identification-and-support-service-15037
https://eequ.org/book/dyslexia-position-statement-online-with-cherry-street-send-and-sensory-hub-with-send-early-identification-and-support-service-15098



